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The following action was taken at the February 23, 2021 Environmental Protection Committee meeting: 
 
The Committee recommended the Board approve the Proposed Amendments to the Rules for Public 
Water Systems to Improve Water Supply Efficiency, Chapter 391-3-33. 
 
The Committee recommended the Board approve the Proposed Amendments to the Rules for Safe 
Drinking Water, Chapter 391-3-5. 
 
The Committee recommended the Board approve the Proposed Amendments to the Rules for Enhanced 
Inspection and Maintenance, Chapter 391-3-20. 
 
The Committee recommended the Board approve the Proposed Amendments to the Rules for 
Radioactive Materials, Chapter 391-3-17. 
 

 


